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April 30, 2014

The Honorable Judith T. Won Pat Ed.D.

I Mina'Trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guahan
Speaker

155 Hesler Place

Hagatna, GU 96910

Dear Speaker Won Pat,

Thank you for your letter of April 29, 2014 regarding the commenting period on
the Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (SEIS). [ appreciate your reaching out
to request an extension of the comment period tfrom 60 to 90 days. It is vital that our
community be afforded ample opportunity to review the draft SEIS and I share your
sentiment that such an extension will give stakeholders a better understanding of the

proposed 1mpacts to our community as a result of the Marine relocation. ey ¢
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In this regard, I will write to Secretary of the Navy Ray Mabus to consider our "“
community’s request for a 30-day extension to the 60-day comment period on the draft -
SEIS. Again, thank you for your leadership and correspondence on this important issue:-

Sincerely,

ADELEINE/Z. BORDALLO
Member of £ongress
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